
      Lake County 4-H 

         News Blast for November 20, 2015 

Shooting Sports will be having a practice on Tuesday, November 24th, beginning at 6:00pm.  On December 1st 

there will be a Shooting Sports meeting before practice to elect officers and discuss upcoming 

events, beginning at 6:00pm. 

Market Livestock Check recipients'!!!!! First Interstate Bank will be closing the account in which the Market 

Live Stock checks were issued, on December 15th; to be safe you should have your checks 

cashed by December 14th:)  

The fruit for the Citrus sale will be delivered on 

either the 7th or 8th of December. We will have a 

better idea in the News Blast for December 4th.  

We will need one person from each club to be  the 

“ Go to” person. This person will be contacted by 

the Extension Office with the updates in regards to  

“the path of the citrus”. Once the exact time is 

determined, the “Go to” person will be contacted 

and in charge of calling the volunteers appointed 

already to help, form each club. 

We ask the “go to” person appointed call the 

Extension Office, by December  3rd and  advise of 

the best phone number they can be reached at to 

provided the update on the 

Western Regional Leaders’ Forum– Fairbanks AK, 

March 2nd-4th—Council has designated funds to 

help leaders and junior leaders interested in 

attending. Let Nori at the Extension Office, 

npearc@montana.edu. Know by December 1st if 

you are interested in attending. Once we know 

who all will be attending we can determine the 

scholarship amount 

per person. 

 

There will not be a News Blast next week. 

Happy Thanksgiving :)  


